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February 6, 2009
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

Office of the Secretary FER 2009
445 12th Street, S.W.

Room TW-204B

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  POP2Call, LLC
File No. ITC-214-20081006-00449

Dear Ms. Dortch:

POP2Call, LLC (“POP2Call”), through its attorneys, herewith respectfully requests the
voluntary withdrawal of its pending Section 214 license application, filed on October 6, 2008
and placed on Public Notice on October 17, 2008 (ITC-214-20081006-00449). POP2Call’s
voluntary withdrawal is requested without prejudice to re-filing at a future date.

Concurrently with this submission, a copy of this voluntary withdrawal request is being
provided to Team Telecom.

This letter is filed in duplicate in compliance with the Commission’s Rules. An
additional copy of this letter is also enclosed, to be date-stamped and returned in the envelope
provided.

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, kindly contact the undersigned.

Respectfully W
s V /’

Jo S. Marashlian
ulatory Counsel
(e]eld FCC International Bureau



